
 

 
Breezy Knoll Child Care Center 

November 2020 Newsletter 
 

Important Dates: ​Sunday, November 1st- Daylight savings ends 
Tuesday, November 3rd- Child Outreach packets due for all 3, 4 & 5 year olds 
Wednesday, November 11th- ​ BKCCC CLOSED​ to observe Veterans Day 
Thursday, November 12th- Bwana Iguana 9:30   $7.00 per child 
Friday, November 13th- Scholastic Book orders due 
November 16-20 Spirit Week (check out dates below) 
Thursday, November 26th- Thanksgiving ​BKCCC CLOSED 
Friday, November 27th- ​BKCCC CLOSED​ to observe the holiday 
December Holidays: ​Thursday, December 24th- Christmas Eve ​BKCCC closes at 
12:00 
Friday, December 25th- Christmas Day ​ ​BKCCC CLOSED 
Thursday, December 31st- New Years Eve ​BKCCC closes at 12:00 
Friday, January 1st- New Years Day ​BKCCC CLOSED 
 

Child Outreach for children ages 3, 4 & 5 years 
Packets have been sent home for your child’s annual Child Outreach Screening. 
This screening is free and recommended every year. This screening is offered to 
Smithfield residents, as well as non-residents who attend a Smithfield child 
care/preschool program. Please be sure to fill out the packet and have it back to 
us by ​Tuesday, November 3rd​.   
Screening provides important information about your child’s growth and 
development. It can help you understand how your child is progressing in areas of 
vision, hearing, speech/language, social/emotional, and general development. 
Screening can also assist in identifying children who may need further assessment 
and intervention at an early age in order to prevent the occurrence of more 
significant problems later. 
 



Happy Thanksgiving to all of our families! 
 

Bwana Iguana 
Our friend Ray from Bwana Iguana will be coming in on Thursday, November 12th 
to do 4 socially distant shows in each classroom. It will be $7.00 if your child 
attends on that day. Please be sure to be here before 9:00 to ensure that your child 
makes it in for snack time before their show starts.  
 

Spirit Week! 
Monday, November 16th:  Crazy Hair Day 
Tuesday, November 17th: Silly Sock Day 
Wednesday, November 18th: Super Hero or Princess Day 
Thursday, November 19th: Pajama Day 
Friday, November 20th: Hat Day 
 

Tuition Increase 
New Tuition fees will be applied on January 4th, 2021.  Attached is a copy of our 
new rates.  
 

Colder Weather Outdoor Attire 
Please be sure to send in appropriate outdoor attire; hat, gloves, and a ​warm​ coat. 
LABEL EVERYTHING! Also, it is helpful to have spare gloves or mittens in your 
child’s mailbox as they can easily be misplaced or get damp. It is nice for the 
children to have a clean pair for the afternoon! Please wash mittens and gloves as 
needed (our play yards are much damper in the fall season). If there is snow on the 
ground please send in a snow suit and boots for your child. 
 

Drop Off 
With the colder weather upon us please feel free to bring your child up the stairs 
and ring the doorbell and we will gladly greet you there.  
 

Thank You! 
Thank you again to all of our parents and grandparents who have so generously 
donated paper towels to us in this time when we are only able to buy limited 
quantities. We appreciate it so very much! 
 




